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  This week we have been… 
 Focusing on our listening skills and playing lots of games to help us with this. 
 Finding objects by saying their function. For example what can we eat/wear/play with? 
 Using positional language to practice putting a teddy in, on and under a box. 
 Threading straws on to string, popping bubble wrap, building multi-link towers and exploring 

water and corn flour mix with our fingers, to help improve our fine motor skills. 
 

  Important Dates and Messages: 
 We hope to hold a coffee morning/afternoon in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support at the beginning 

of October where you will be able to purchase a ticket and come and enjoy coffee and cake while 
your child plays. This will be during school time. We will provide more details next week. 

 All Day Children- please continue to send a packed lunch until further notice. We hope to offer hot 
lunches very soon. 

 Please send in your child’s £5 donation towards cooking and craft activities. Without donations 
these activities are not possible. Please hand your donation to one of the Nursery Team. Thank 
you. 

 A message from Mrs Small: “It’s the time of year when we have to be ready for ‘Children In Need’ 
fundraising. We have a wishing well in the main lobby of the school reception/office area where 
children can take as many turns as they like at dropping coins into the wishing well and making a 
wish!”.  

 

Happy 4th Birthday to Blake! 

  Weekend Activity 
This week we have a simple, creative activity to complete with your child! Play a game with your child to 
take it in turns to try to turn a circle into something different (for example a happy face, a sunshine, a 
football, a snail, a spider etc.).  
This activity helps with turn taking, fine motor skills and attention skills (waiting while parent/guardian 
has a go). 
Let us know how your child gets on with this activity by commenting on SPTO. Thank you!  
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